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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to register that I DO NOT support the proposed Stibnite Gold Project, and the Forest Service should

not either.

 

Open pit mining in the headwaters of one of America's last wild rivers is shortsighted.  We are already trying to

restore Salmon runs downstream; this is counterproductive.

 

I have made a living for 25 years in Idaho as a river guide.  It has been essential to my economics.  We should

be doing EVERYTHING possible to protect Idaho's natural heritage for our generations to come, and the land

itself.  It is the best person you can be...

 

Thank you.

 

JD

 

 

 

 


